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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 11:27 AM
To: 'info@envirosoiltech.com'
Subject: RE: RO0000374 for 15595 Washington Avenue, San Lorenzo
Attachments: RO374_USTCF_CORRES_L_2013-09-20.pdf

Hi Dianna, 
 
The SWRCB ordered the site be closed under the Low Threat Closure Policy on September 20, 2013, and ordered the 
wells destroyed and documentation of waste removal be provided by 6 months after the date of the order (March 20, 
2014).  Please see attached order.  Page 4 contains the 6 month time line.  The document is also posted at the Geotracker 
webpage for the site. 
 
Because the wells have not been destroyed within the allowed timeframe, ACEH requests to be informed (by email) of the 
date of well destruction once well destruction permits have been issued by the Alameda County Public Works Agency.  
Please be aware, that because ACEH is required to track well destruction by the SWRCB, a Notice to Comply would be 
issued if a well destruction report has not been submitted to ACEH ftp website and to Geotracker by June 20, 2014. 
 
Good luck with the well destructions. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: info@envirosoiltech.com [mailto:info@envirosoiltech.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 11:12 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: RO0000374 for 15595 Washington Avenue, San Lorenzo 
 
Good Morning Mr. Detterman, 
 
Per our phone conversation, please send us an authorized confirmation for wells decommission.  Thank-
you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
ESTC 
Dianna Nguyen 
Tel: 408-297-1500 
Email: info@envirosoiltech.com 
 


